From: Wendy Gardner

Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2023 3:02 PM

To: COA < coa@brampton.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application # A-2023-0338

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hello. I am responding to the letter sent to us regarding application A-2023-0338. I do NOT agree with this plan.

It will decrease the value of our homes around the neighborhood. We don't need something like this

in between beautiful homes. It will only destroy the beauty of our properties.

My name is Wendy Gardner

10 Donalda Place Brampton Ont L6T1S4

Thank you

Wendy Gardner